
CULLODEN ACADEMY                              DAILY NOTICES                     EDNESDAY 28TH MAY 2025 

Girls Basketball S1-6 Lunch – 13:20-14:00 Miss Martin Gym Hall 

Just Dance S1 Lunch – 13:20-14:00 Sports Leaders – Hannah/Chloe Hut 244 

Open Astro S3-6 Lunch – 13:20-14:00  Astro 

Vocal Group S1-6 Lunch – 13:20-14:00 Ms McMorran Room 63 

Guitar Group S1-6 Lunch – 13:20-14:00 Prefects (Miss Burgess) Room 62 

Junior Chanter Group S1-2 Lunch – 13:20-14:00 Prefects (Mr Anderson) Room 64 

Art Club S1 Lunch – 13:20-14:00 Art Dept Rm 60b 

Boys Football S3 
Afterschool – 15:40-

16:30 ICT Community Trust Astro 

 

TODAY Wednesday 28th May 

Morning      

Course Level Paper SQA Time Room AAR Rooms 

Environmental 
Science 

Higher Paper 1 09:00 - 09:45 Conf Room  

Environmental 
Science 

Higher Paper 2 10:15 - 12:45 Conf Room 
 
 
 

TOMORROW, Thursday 29th May 
NO EXAMS  

 
*YPI FINALIST (S4) - Could the following students please come to the theatre at 1.45pm TODAY to be ready to present in 
the YPI final: 
Charlie Allan, Ari McLean, Keegan Garrick – Nairn Men’s Shed 
Amelia Ewing and Isabella Mutch -  Lucy’s Lights 
Paul Burnside, Jan Sychra, Adam Ahmed – Highland Hospital Radio          
Stewart MacDonald and Calvin Nicolson for Rokzskool 
Eilidh McMillan, Neave White -  RASASH 
Constance Yeung, Logan Bolt, Mesoma Igwsenekusu, Isabelle Johns and Lavinia Field – Barnardos 
 

ENGLISH ROOM CHANGE - Miss Machin and Miss MacArthur have swapped classrooms. If Miss Machin is your teacher, 

you should now go to room 122; Miss MacArthur is in room 124. 

 

***SQA EXAMINATIONS 2025*** 

Over the next six weeks our Senior Phase pupils will be sitting their SQA examinations. These are important assessments that 

mean an awful lot to our young people. You have an important role to play by being respectful and not disrupting any of the 

exams. Many of the exams are taking place in the Theatre and they will continue to run over break and lunchtime. As a result of 

this, you may be asked to vacate certain areas to ensure that the pupils doing their exams are not disturbed. Please try your 

best to keep the noise to a minimum when you are walking between classes. The two staircases that run alongside the Theatre 

are completely out of bounds during the exams. Do not walk up/down them at block change and do not congregate there 

during social times. Remember, you will be in this position one day, so please respect those that are going through it this year. 

Thank you for your support with this.  

Mr Weafer 

 


